
 
 
 

ERJETA DIAMANTI, Budget Manager 
 

100 W. Atlantic Boulevard 
Pompano Beach, FL 33060 
Phone: (954) 786-4065 
Fax: (954) 786-4504   

 

DATE:                May 21, 2018 
 
TO: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney 
 
FROM:               Erjeta Diamanti, Budget Manager 
 
RE:                      Resolution Request for BSO Summer G.R.E.A.T. Program Agreement 

 
 
Please accept this memo as a request to review and provide a resolution for the attached agreement with 
the Broward County Sheriff’s Office to support the Summer G.R.E.A.T. Program. This agreement is planned 
to be placed before the City Commission for approval at the next meeting on June 12, 2018.  
 
 
If you should have any questions or concerns regarding the agreement attached, please let me know. 
  

 
 

Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


